
Chapter Members, 
  
A general membership luncheon meeting of the MO Chapter will be held on Thursday, November 5, 
2015 at Patrick's Restaurant at 342 Westport Plaza, St. Louis, MO. The luncheon meeting will be from 
11:30 AM to 1:30 PM.  Kevin Clark of Boggs, Avellino, Lach & Boggs, LLC will speak on "How Medical 

Records Can Help Uncover Fraudulent Claims".  
  
The general membership meeting will follow the presentation by Kevin Clark.  The general membership 
meeting will discuss the upcoming year, the upcoming nominations and elections of new officers and 
chapter committees.  The officers and board positions available for nomination are 2nd VP, Secretary, 
Treasurer, and 2 board positions.  The elections will be by email ballot for all the chapter membership. 
  
Please let me know by October 30, 2015 if you are able to attend the meeting.   Look forward to seeing 
everybody there. 
  
Respectfully, 
  
Jesse James Sproat, IAAI-CFI, CFEI, CVFI 
Senior Fire Investigator 
                                                                                                
Unified Investigations & Sciences, Inc. 
Farmington, MO Field Office 
Cell:  573-701-2424 
  
Results Matter™ 
 


